
KONKAN RAILWAY CORPORATION LIMITED
( A Government of India Undertaking )

Belapur Bhavan, Plot no.6, Sector 11, CBD Belapur, Navi Mumbai – 400 614

SUB:Postponement  of  Walk  In  Interview  for  the  post  of  Senior 
Technical  Assistant  and    Junior  Technical  Assistant  on contract 
basis in KRCL scheduled on 11/10/2017.

Ref: Notification No.CO/P-R/11C/2017 of date 05/10/2017.

The Walk  -In  -Interview scheduled on 11/10/2017  at   Konkan Railway 
Executive  club,  Sector-40,  Seawoods-west,  Navi  Mumbai  is  postponed. 
Fresh notification with date and venue of Walk In Interview will be put up in 
website shortly.

Date: 09/10/2017,

Place: CBD Belapur                           Chief Personnel Officer 


